
Johnson Controls 

633 Hutton Street, Suite 104, Raleigh, NC  

27606 Tel (919) 743 3516   

September 27th, 2022

HARNETT COUNTY CENTRAL PERMITTING

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to request a fire alarm communications permit for one of our customers "STAPLCOTN 
located at 1004 S 13TH ST, ERWIN, NC, 28339. We are adding a new Honeywell 4G LTE Cellular Alarm 
Fire communicator to transmit the existing fire alarm panel’s alarm and trouble events to a central station. 
This scope of work is for the monitoring of the fire alarm system to JCI’s U.L Central Station monitoring 
center. No modifications to the existing fire alarm system or its operation shall be made under this scope 
of work.

Once work is completed, the system will be tested in accordance with NFPA 72. An updated record of 
completion shall be provided and left at the fire records cabinet

Please let me know if there are any questions or concerns about the project. I may be reached on my 
mobile phone listed below, or by email. 

Thank you, 

Miguel Solis
Johnson Controls Security Services 
GCOE Sales Support 
1+ 919-561-3830 Mobile

[Add Legal Entity name here, as needed] 




